
 

TWM Landscape Architects Have Joined The Fisher Associates Team! 

August 10, 2021 

 

Trowbridge Wolf Michaels Landscape Architects (TWMLA) is pleased to announce that we have joined 

the Rochester-based engineering, planning, and professional services firm, Fisher Associates. Fisher 

Associates is an award-winning firm with a diverse portfolio in the Transportation, Energy, and Land 

Development market sectors, with complimentary service lines in Geomatics, Environmental, and 

Planning. TWMLA Principals, Kimberly Michaels, RLA and Kathryn Wolf, RLA stated, “Our two firms have 
had a long-standing working relationship for the past 20+ years. The alignment of our cultures including 

common values, vision, and exceptional client service are what drew us together. The combined talent 

of TWMLA and Fisher Associates is powerful. We are thrilled to join forces.” 

 

Trowbridge Wolf Michaels Landscape Architects (TWMLA) is pleased to announce that we have joined 

the Rochester-based engineering, planning, and professional services firm, Fisher Associates. Fisher 

Associates is an award-winning firm with a diverse portfolio in the Transportation, Energy, and Land 

Development market sectors, with complimentary service lines in Geomatics, Environmental, and 

Planning. TWMLA Principals, Kimberly Michaels, RLA and Kathryn Wolf, RLA stated, “Our two firms have 
had a long-standing working relationship for the past 20+ years. The alignment of our cultures including 

common values, vision, and exceptional client service are what drew us together. The combined talent 

of TWMLA and Fisher Associates is powerful. We are thrilled to join forces.” 

 

 

Link to original press release: 

http://www.twm.la/twm-landscape-architects-have-joined-the-fisher-associates-team/ 

 


